



LYSL Board Meeting Minutes

Monday, June 21, 2021 7:00pm @ Bourque Residence

Attendance: T. DeCarli, S. Smith, K. Reinert, C. Asara, C. LaBatt, J. Bourque, B. Bourque, Z. Duprey, C. Coraine, M. Boschi, M. Fluet

1. **Meeting Minutes:** B. Bourque (1st), C. Coraine (2nd); All favor.

2. **President's Report** (J. Bourque):

a. **Uniform presentation** (Tom LaBonville):

1. **Various styles**

- a. Ability to have design that will not go obsolete
- b. Numbers do not crack or peel
- c. Shirts, shorts, socks: \$70 (10% more if pieces bought individually; 2 full sets: \$140.00; 2 shirts, 1 pair of shorts: \$110)
 - i. Londonderry style fancier shirt: ~\$10.00 more
 - ii. Dri-fit shirts: ~\$1.00 more than regular shirts
- d. Idea for our uniform (T. DeCarli): Black shorts (*red to black and white to black*)
 - i. **Motion to move to new uniform with new vendor:** S. Smith (1st), K. Reinert (2nd), All in favor
 - ii. **Team to pick uniform style/look:** J. Bourque, T. DeCarli, C. Asara, N. Wilson

2. Rec Shirts: If we order simple dri-fit shirts for rec they have about a 4-week lead time.

b. **Open Positions:**

Returning?

- 1. **VP:** N. Wilson- No
- 2. Treasurer: C. Coraine- Yes
- 3. Travel Registrar: M. Fluet- Yes
- 4. **Instructional Coordinator:** K. Reinert- No (*C. Asara will work on this*)
- 5. 7v7 Coordinator: N. Wilson- No but (*J. Bourque has someone who is interested*)
- 6. **Senior Rec Coordinator:**
- 7. Travel Coordinator: C. Asara- Yes

8. Web Coordinator: C. LaBatt- Yes

3. Treasurer's Report:

- a. **NH State of Trust (for non-profit):** Chip is preparing the information to file

4. Equipment Coordinator Update (T. DeCarli): Nothing to report

5. Field Coordinator Update (B. Bourque):

- a. **End of Season items:** Brian needs help in next few days to move the 7v7 sandbags and move things around so he can lock them. He will plan to do it Tuesday night (June 22nd) after tryouts while C. Asara is there and other manpower

- 1. We can keep a set of nets on 7v7 and set of 11v11 out for use

- b. **Signs:** signs were purchased, and Brain is looking into how to put them in the ground (*checking with the highway department*)

6. Travel Report (C. Asara):

- a. **Try outs summary/results update:** 2nd tryout

7. Rec Report Update: Nothing to report

8. Open Discussion:

- a. **Password for LYSL Staff:** Each of us has a unique password to login

- b. **Scholarships:** 3 kids Awarded- Next week we will do ceremony at Sawmill. S. Smith and J. Bourque will coordinate the setup.

- c. **Additional Training an option?** 2 nights of training instead of 1 or longer session. C. Asara will check with coaches to see if they would be interested in longer sessions.

- d. **Goalie training:** We can start thinking of this. Possibly get some high school students to do some volunteer hours for training kids.

9. Next Meeting: Monday July 26th, 2021 @ 6:00pm @ Bourque residence.

10. Meeting Close: K. Reinert (1st), S. Smith (2nd); All in favor.